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REPORT OF WEBNAR ON “SOCIAL SENSITIZATION” 

 27
th

 March, 2021 
 

Symbiosis Law school Nagpur organised a webinar on Social Sensitization, 

on 27th March 2021 from 9.30 am onwards. Continuing the tradition of 

bringing out the best in Students in terms of their holistic development, 

Dr. Sukhvinder Singh Dari, Director of Symbiosis Law School, Nagpur, in 

his Welcome Address put emphasis on the importance of social service 

and explained his fondness for participation of students in such activities 

as an intrinsic part of their all-round training. While addressing, he 

stressed on the importance of contributing towards societal welfare, which 

is crucial to human survival. He also thanked the participants for 

attending the workshop.  

 

The Speaker of the webinar Dr. Dilip R. Peshwe who is currently working 

as a Professor (HAG) in the Department of Metallurgical and Materials 

Engineering & Dean (Faculty Welfare) VNIT, Nagpur, shared some great 

examples through stories, which he has experienced while conducting 

many activities related to social cause through the organization named 

PRAYAAS. He introduced the law students to the world of social service. 

After a brief introduction, he step by step helped students to understand 

that as a responsible citizens how one can lend a helping hand to bring 

remarkable changes. By discussing various modes of contribution right 

from small toys to their apparels, he brought to the notice of budding 

lawyers who are more than hundred in number that there is no starting 

point for doing good work just by small acts of kindness, there can be a 

better world that can be weaved around by everyone. All participants 

appreciated the webinar.    

Dr. Aarti Mohan Kalnawat, faculty, SLS, Nagpur Moderated the session 

and introduced the resource person, Vote of thanks was proposed by Ms 

Anushka Karleka, Member Student Support Centre  SLS, Nagpur. 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


